
Legal Notice 
 

Arkansas Department of Agriculture 
 
The Arkansas Department of Agriculture is proposing a rule under Act 824 of 2023, An Act Regarding 
Liquid Animal Waste Management Systems. 
 
The purpose of the proposed rule is to comply with Act 824 of 2023, which transferred the authority 
related to liquid animal waste management systems from the Arkansas Department of Energy and 
Environment to the Arkansas Department of Agriculture.  The proposed rule confers to the Arkansas 
Department of Agriculture the authority to issue and modify permits related to liquid animal waste 
management systems and to approve design plans and site requirements or take any other action 
related to liquid animal waste management systems. 
 
Written comments will be accepted from August 3, 2024 until September 2, 2024.  Comments can be 
mailed to:  Arkansas Department of Agriculture – Attn:  Corey Seats, 1 Natural Resources Drive, Little 
Rock, AR 72205, or emailed to rule.comments@agriculture.arkansas.gov.  
 
Oral comments may be made in person at the Arkansas Department of Agriculture, 1 Natural Resources 
Drive, Little Rock, AR  72205 on August 26, 2024 at 9 am.  
 
The proposed rule can be viewed on the website at www.agriculture.arkansas.gov 
 
 
Corey Seats 
General Counsel 
Arkansas Department of Agriculture 
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